## **Blessed Sacrament School 1st Grade Summer Reading**

Dear Families,

We are looking forward to working with your child in first grade! We encourage all students to read several books over the summer, either on their own or with their families. Students should choose two books they read over the summer and complete the attached book reports. They can bring the reports on the first day of school.

For book recommendations, please see some of Mrs. Ferguson's suggestions on the Summer Reading page of our website:

https://school.blessedsacrament.org/summer-reading. This list is only a guideline, so feel free to use other books that you feel are appropriate to your child's reading level and interests. Your local public library is a wonderful place to go to find books and receive recommendations.

We want to emphasize the importance of daily reading with your child during the early stages of reading development. We strongly encourage parents to read to their children, even if they can read independently. Make it a fun activity to share together!

We look forward to the start of the new school year in September! Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,

The First Grade Team



## BOOK REPORT #1

Your name	:				
Title:					
Author:				 	
My favorit	e part of the	book was w	hen:		

Draw a picture of a scene you enjoyed from the book.

## BOOK REPORT #2

Your name	:				
Title:					
Author:				 	
My favorit	e part of the	book was w	hen:		

Draw a picture of a scene you enjoyed from the book.